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The Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) of 1965 requires school districts 
that receive federal Title I funding to notify parents of their right to know the professional 

qualifications of the classroom teachers and paraprofessionals who teach their child. 

You have the right to request the following information about each of your child's classroom 
teachers and paraprofessionals: 

 The professional qualifications of your child’s teacher(s)

 Whether the teacher met state qualifications and certification requirements for the grade
level and subject he/she is teaching

 Whether the teacher received an emergency or conditional certification through which
state qualifications were waived

 What undergraduate or graduate degrees the teacher holds, including graduate
certificates and additional degrees, and major(s) or area(s) of concentration

 If your child has been assigned, or has been taught for at least four consecutive weeks,
by a teacher who does not meet the highly qualified definition

 Whether paraprofessionals provide services to your child and, if so, their qualifications

 Be involved in the planning and implementation of the parent involvement program in
your child’s school

 Contact the principal at your child’s school for more information

Byron Elementary 
School 

Keith Lauritsen 478-825-9650 klauritsen@peachschools.org 

Byron Middle 
School 

Jeffrey Bell 478-825-9660 jbell@peachschools.org 

Fort Valley Middle 
School 

Damika Glover 478-825-2413 dglover@peachschools.org 

Hunt Elementary 
School 

Anita Mathis 478-825-5296 amathis2@peachschools.org 

Kay Road 
Elementary School 

Pamela Slocumb 478-825-8893 pslocumb@peachschools.org 

Peach County High 
School 

Ken Hartley 478-825-8258 khartley@peachschools.org 




